
Quarterly Quote  

The greater part of 
our happiness or           

misery depends on 
our dispositions and 

not our circumstances. 
 

Martha Washington 

Keep an eye on your Debit Mastercard® with our 
new Mobile App coming soon.  With on/off            
functionality you’ll be able to turn off your card  
should it get misplaced.  Set limits or restrictions 
for ATM or Ecommerce transactions.  When you 
vacation, set your own travel notice so your card 
function remains uninterrupted. Alerts, limits, and, 
helpful functions will allow you to be able to  
monitor your card. We’re in the testing phase now. 
It’s coming soon! 

® 

Are you  waiting..waiting..waiting..for that new vehicle to be 
built and delivered?  
Don’t wait for the rate! Take advantage of our low auto loan  
rates by applying for a preapproved auto loan. Lock in the 
low rate, then wait.   

 

All loans granted on approved credit. Fees and restrictions apply. 

Our school supply drive for 
area foster children was a big 
success thanks to you! 
We appreciate your generous 
donations! Thank you! 

The Great Shake Out 2022     
happens on 10-20-22 at 10:20am. 
This national event provides an 
opportunity for us to practice our 
disaster recovery drill. If you’re 
here when it happens, you can 
practice with us! For more      
information on Drop, Cover and 
Hold on, visit:  Shakeout.org 



Supervisory Committee  PO Box 64  Hoquiam, WA  98550 

www.longshorefcu.com /   3107 John Stevens Way  Hoquiam, WA  98550 
360.532.9224    9:00-1:00 & 2:00-5:30  Monday—Friday 

Reminder: 
The credit union is closed          

between 1:00 and 2:00 daily 

Monday . October 10th 
Columbus Day 

 
Friday . November 11th 

Veterans Day 
 

Thursday & Friday 
November 24th & 25th 
Thanksgiving Holiday 

 
Monday . December 26th 

Christmas  
 

Monday . January 2nd 
New Years 

 

The Supervisory Committee is charged with account                     
verification at least every two years. Please review your            
statement. Verification is in process September 30, 2022 to 
October 31, 2022. If you have any questions about your           
account please contact: 
 

Longshore FCU 
Supervisory Committee 

PO BOX 64 
Hoquiam, WA 98550 

 
Contact for committee only. Not for deposits or payments. 

The year winds down and we look back at all we accomplished while 
looking ahead to a bright and healthy future. We sincerely thank you 
for the opportunity to serve you. We appreciate your membership and 
wish you a happy holiday season. 
           Ruth, Elizabeth and Lori 

Sunday . November 6th 
Daylight savings time ends. 


